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From: Steve Corthell [mailto:scorthell@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 3:20 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Seneca Wind
 
OPSB,
I am a resident of Eden Township, Seneca County, Ohio And would like to voice my
opposition to the Seneca Wind Project (Pre-Application Case 18-0488-EL-BGN). I own
property in Eden township that is protected by a Zoning Plan. I understand that the wind
industry has been granted an exemption from all local zoning by the state of Ohio. I, and
hundreds of rural residents in this community, object to building a large scale 200MW power
generating facility spread over approximately 25,000 acres of our county. These power
generating facilities should be located in non-residential areas of our country instead of areas
of Seneca County occupied by rural residents seeking a peaceful, rural area to live and raise
their families.
Respectfully submitted,
Stephen Corthell
3335 S Township Rd 17
Tiffin, OH 44883
Ph: 419-618-5209
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